University of Calcutta

Notification No.Reqn/1A/2014-2015,dtd.27.06.2014

REVISED NOTIFICATION FOR REGISTRATION FEES

In reference to Notification No. Regn/1/2014-2015 dated 16.06.2014 it is
further notified that under order of the Vice-Chancellor BPL Category Students
have been allowed to pay Registration Fees at the rate ofRs. 100/- only per
student instead of Rs. 500/- as mentioned in the above notification. However,
the concerned student needs to submit relevant certificate along with the
Application Form for Registration for obtaining the benefit.
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